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For Immediate Release  September 26, 2018 
  

Sheriff’s Office Looking for Copper Wire Theft Suspect  

 

On September 20, 2018, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched to 29507 
FM 2978, Magnolia, TX.  When Deputies arrived they reviewed video surveillance and discovered that a 
white male suspect made entry into the building but nothing was taken.  The suspect however, removed 
copper wire from several industrial air conditioner units. 

If you recognize this suspect or know anything about this crime please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Montgomery County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867). And 
refer to case#18A271238. 

Video-Video of Suspect 

 Video of the suspect can be found on our YouTube Channel (@MCTXSheriff). 
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